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February 22, 2005

please ask for

direct line

email

my ref

your ref

date

Peter Hancock

01200 414571

peter.hancock@ribblevalley.gov.uk

PH/3/2004/1235/P

16 February 2005

Use of The Coach House, Fair Oak Farm, Chipping, Preston, Lancs as a single dwelling

not limited to occupation by an agricultural worker. Application 3/2004/1235.

Dear Janet

Further to your letter of 14 February 2005, although I have had a telephone conversaton with someone concerning the above, I do not think that amounts to the confirmation of ownership suggested in your letter.

I do not think it unreasonable for me to ask that you confirm, in writing, the status of the new red edge and provide a statement that this whole area has, in fact, been occupied as a single dwellinghouse for a specified period. As it stands the application makes no such claim, concentrating on the employment of the occupiers outside agriculture.

Perhaps the most appropriate way to deal with this would be a letter from Catherine West confirming; 

i) that the information in her letter of 20 December 2004 relates to the whole of the extended site, and 

ii) ii) clarifying the ownership. 

I have already set out my understanding of the position in my letter of 24 January 2005, but I do not propose to grant a lawful use certificate on that basis without the application itself even claiming that status for the land now identified.

Yours faithfully

Peter Hancock

Janet Dixon Town Planners Ltd


10a Whalley Road,


Clitheroe


Lancs BB7 1AW








